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Abstract 
Since 2018, the Gulf States Marine Fisheries Commission (GSMFC) has been collaborating with USM/GCRL and 
the MDMR to expand the existing acoustic receivers in Mississippi Sound and increase the number of species 
and individual fish tagged for migration research. The GSMFC became interested in several aspects of Tripletail 
biology and utilized some extra funds to begin tagging fish and tracking their movements. A total of 51 Tripletail 
were tagged with electronic, acoustic tags in 2019 between Mississippi and South Florida as the pandemic 
started and an additional 27 fish have been tagged in Florida Bay since the beginning of this year with 50 more 
planned this coming summer in Mississippi waters.  
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